
Eid Mubarak
Dear families, 
Firstly, I would like to wish our families, staff members and
community a blessed Eid from all of Water Primary. Eid marks the end
of Ramadan and is a time where communities celebrate together. 

We would like to invite you to our Eid celebration which will be taking
place on:
Friday 28th April 3:30 p.m. 

Each class will be learning all about the festival and we would love to
invite you into school to share the wonderful work we have been
doing and maybe even ask you to participate in some activities.

We hope to see as many families to share our celebrations in school. 

Many thanks, 

Miss McKay
Headteacher


